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UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

Public Session, Tuesday, October 28, 2014 

 

 

BC ACORN 

 

On October 14 the Board received a presentation by Mr. Scott Nunn, Head Organizer, 

BC ACORN, and Ms. Jacqueline Hardy regarding ACORN’s Digital Access to Opportu-

nities campaign. Mr. Nunn requested the Board endorse ACORN’s call for the provision 

of affordable internet access for low-income families. The presentation was referred to 

staff for further information. 

 

After review, staff recommend that the Board endorse ACORN’s Digital Access to Op-

portunities campaign to provide affordable and accessible internet and the associated 

connection devices to low-income families. 

 

Recommendation: THAT the Board of Education endorse ACORN’s Digital 

Access to Opportunities campaign and that a letter be sent to Mr. Nunn informing 

him of the Board’s decision. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


